
Comment for planning application 22/03868/OUT
Application Number 22/03868/OUT

Location Land West Adj To Salt Way And West Of Bloxham Road Banbury

Proposal Development of up to 65 homes including open space provision, parking, landscaping,
drainage and associated works, with All Matters Reserved (appearance, landscaping, layout
and scale) except for Access

Case Officer  
 

Organisation
Name Christopher Dunn

Address 30 Bidwell Road,Banbury,OX16 9ZL

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments As a resident of the Redrow development, I object to the application.  
The lack of separate access from Bloxham Road means that there will be increased vehicle 
traffic along Tyrrell Road. The existing Redrow development already suffers from congestion, 
on-street parking and issues with larger vehicles blocking the road at busy times. The 
Redrow development has outdoor play areas for children, some of which are adjacent to 
Tyrrell Road. Increasing the vehicle flow on this route would have a detrimental impact on 
safety of those using the play area as well as other pedestrians and road users.  
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